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Dear Friends in Christ, 
We want to take just a minute to thank each church and individual that sent 
us Christmas cards, personal letters, as well as gift cards and gifts of money.  
We want you to know that each was such a blessing. Thank you for your love 
and prayers for us and the ministry the Lord has given us with the Homeless 
and ex-drug addicts and ex-alcoholics. 
 

We had Christmas services in each home before Christmas, and Linda made 18 
dozen homemade Christmas cookies for the men and women. They surely 
enjoyed the cookies, Christmas services, singing Christmas carols and 
testimonies. There were a few that were given special permission to spend 
Christmas with their families that were not in attendance that day. 
 

We had a wonderful Christmas with our family and enjoyed the grandchildren 
and great grandchildren, which brought much joy after missing so many years 
away from them. We are so thankful for God’s love and protection over the 
ministry we left in Sicily. We ask that you please continue to pray for the Rice 
family and Chiesa Battista Biblica as the dear Italians continue to grow and 
see souls saved for God’s glory!  
 

On January 2, 2017, in house #4 after I finished the lesson, one of the men 
named Jason came to me asking a lot of questions. After answering his 
questions, I asked him a very important question, “If you died today, do you 
know where you would spend eternity?” His response was “NO” with tears in 
his eyes. I then asked him, “Would you like to hear today how you can 

 know for sure and be on your way to heaven?” Jason 
said, “Oh yes, Preacher Jordan.” I showed him from 
the scripture that he could see and know God’s word 
was true about salvation. He bowed his head, we 
prayed, and Jason accepted Christ as his personal 
Saviour!! Praise the Lord, He is still saving old sinners 
and giving them a new life in Christ! 
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Please continue to pray for the men and women in these homes that they will 
all come to a saving knowledge of Christ and accept HIM before it is 
everlasting too late. Christ may come today!! Until the next newsletter, may 
God richly bless each of you and your ministry! 
 

In Christ, 
Bro. Randall & Sis Linda 
 
	


